
        MMOC Branch Liaison Meeting and AGM 
     Derby Conference Centre, 14 April 2018 

Alex and Bill attended for North Wilts branch.  

Some figures: 
MMOC has about 7500 members, and more branches than ever.  

1200 new members joined in 2017. 
Only 10% of MMOC members also belong to branches. 

In 2017, MMOC spent £8,629 on rebates to branches and branch liaison. 
Of 1,368,291 Minors produced, there are estimated to be  

5,000 now on the road, and 12,000 off the road. 

Branch Liaison Officer Sue Akrill addresses delegates

Alex gets to grips with the agenda


